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PACT	PERFORMANCE	NEWSLETTER

Summer	Program	Important
Updates

June	29th	will	be	a	Combine	Prep
Session

PACT	PERFORMER
Congratulations	 to	Nelly	Diaz	 for	 being	 the	 first	 Pact	 Performer	 of
the	Summer	Program.
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NELLY	DIAZ
METHUEN,	2028,	RB/DB

Coach	 Nick	 Donatio	 chose	 Nelly	 to	 be	 this	 week's	 Pact	 Performer
based	 on	 Nelly's	 dedication	 and	 work	 ethics.	 Nelly	 showed	 his
commitment	 to	 working	 hard	 by	 coming	 to	 the	 field	 early	 on
Thursday	 to	 get	 some	 extra	 work	 in.	 Coach	 emphasized	 Nelly	 has
taken	 massive	 strides	 in	 his	 performance	 after	 just	 two	 sessions.
Congratulations	Nelly,	keep	up	the	good	work!

Combine	Registration	is	Open
If	your	child	is	planning	on	attending	our	4th	Annual	Pact
Performance	Combine,	please	register	with	the	link	below.

	
Saturday,	July	29th
9:00am	-	12:00pm

*Testing	Includes:	40	Yrd	Dash,	Pro-Agility,	3	Cone	L-Drill,	Broad	Jump,	Bench
Press

Register	Here

Pact	Performance	LLC
New	Hampshire	111	142,	03841,	Hampstead
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